
From: Canadian Peacock  
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:21 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Housing 
 

Dear Mr. Johnston, 

 

Thank you for acknowledging that I am in fact a real individual.  I very much appreciate that you 

bothered to respond. The housing crisis is a major issue on our smaller islands. There must be a 

way to preserve unconventional housing that people are currently feeling safe and financially 

able to afford. 

 

I look forward to sitting in on the webinar on wednesday evening. I have also shared the link to 

register with others that are interested in this issue. 

  

Hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy in these crazy times.   

 

Sincerely; 

Julie Peacock 
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